
 

 

GUSTE ISLAND NOTIFICATION: FLUSHING UPDATE 

(Munilink E-blasted on 02.14.23) 

 

 
February 14, 2023 
 
Dear Guste Island residents: 
 
We are aware that some of you may still be experiencing water discoloration.  This is due to the long-
term buildup of manganese inside the mains. The flushing may have contributed to an increase in 
discoloration but this is temporary and will subside as we finish scouring the mains. Our goal is to 
finalize this process by the end of the month. 
 
Once we’ve eliminated the manganese buildup from inside the pipes, we’ll notify you that we’ve 
finished this process. We have additional information including steps to take once the flushing is 
completed. Here is a link to Flushing FAQs in the Community Update area of Magnolia’s webpage 
(https://www.centralstateswaterresources.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAQs-on-Water-System-
Flushing.pdf). We’ll provide this information again to you when we finish the flushing process. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation as we work to improve the community’s water 
quality. 
 
Sincerely, 
Magnolia Water  
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